
 

Press Release Works to restore damages from Storm Bora are nearing completion 
 

 
HEDNO announces that as of last evening, all repair work to address the damages caused by Storm 
Bora in the electricity grid of Western, Central, and Eastern Thessaloniki has been successfully 
completed. Restoration efforts in the area of Halkidiki are also nearing completion and are expected 
to be finalized this evening. 
 
HEDNO crews remain on-site in the affected areas to ensure the uninterrupted power supply and to 
conduct thorough inspections of the entire grid, addressing any remaining individual issues. 
 
In particular, for the Halkidiki area, which hosts numerous holiday residences, technical crews will 
remain on standby over the next few days and throughout the weekend. This is to promptly address 
any issues that may arise as customers return and open their homes in the coming days. 
 
Customers are reminded that they can call HEDNO’s free-of-charge 24/7 support line at 800 400 
4000 or report any faults online at www.deddie.gr or on their mobile via the ΜyDEDDIEapp. 
 

 

https://apps.deddie.gr/PowerCutReportWebapp/

